
 

YEAR 3 WEEKLY 

LEARNING 
Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785 

Issue Number 31 

28th June 2019 

Our Learning Journey 
We enjoyed our learning about food: we used 

scones to smell, describe their appearance and 

then say whether we liked them by tasting. We 

found out that the most popular was the cheese 

scones. Some of us even persuaded Mum to buy 

some and Susan had a cheese scone in her 

packed lunch! 

 

 

We have continued to work on Mega cities and 

have learned why Brazil moved their capital city 

from Rio de Janeiro to Brasilia so they could 

create a city with parks and lots of space for 

their buildings. 

 

 

 

 

             

 

Focus on Learning 
Next week we will complete our story 

based on a myth. 

In Maths, we will continue to 

reinforce our understanding of 

fractions. 

We will be visiting our new teacher, 

for next year, for 3 mornings. 

We will be thinking about the reasons 

why people move and link this to our 
Roman project.  

Reminders to Families 
 

Please bring in your reading 

record as they are checked 

every day. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Star Learners 
 
Well Done to Charlotte for creating a very 

careful thought out painting, based on 

printing techniques. 
 

Well Done to Esme, who tried very hard 

with finding fractions of small amounts 

using cubes to support her understanding. 
 

Mr Good would like to say Well Done to 

Evie, Esme and Sophia who were 

specifically mentioned at the tennis fest, 

by the organisers, for showing support to 

others. 

 

Mia is very 

proud of 

making a dress 

for the summer 

in sewing club.  

Our home learning pictures 

are now displayed and are 

fantastic – they are so 

different but all reflected the 

picture we chose. 


